
Waste Management Plan for 931-947 Mamre Road, Kemps Creek 

 

The proposed development seeks retrospective approval for the Farm Building and Workers 

Amenities as well as ongoing use of these structures. Subsequently all construction has occurred and 

no new waste can be generated through the construction phase, accordingly no Waste Management 

Plan needs to be submitted or considered for this Development Application. 

 

The ongoing usage of the Farm Building is expected to generate minimal waste as the Farm Building 

will primarily be used as storage, with part of the Farm Building holding the Workers Amenities. The 

minimal waste that is expected to be generated through the usage of the Farm Building will be 

disposed of within Council’s waste Service provided to the property. 
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